
    Licensure Renewal Season for 2026 is NOW OPEN! 

Psychologists & Psychological Technicians licensed in Alabama may renew for the 2026 licensure year by 

mail or online.  Notice will be sent by email only unless requested by mail. 

          By Mail – Send completed renewal forms & fees to the Board Office. 

      Online – Renew instantly via the Licensee Portal with e-payment. 

 

   Continuing Education (CE) Reminder (Active Licenses) 

• Submit CE activities via the Licensee Portal before renewing online. 

• CE balances for 2025 submissions are visible in your portal. 

• Allow 1 hour after your final CE submission for system refresh. 

• Retain CE certificates for audit (do not send to the Board unless requested). 
 

            Important Deadlines – All renewal materials due Oct. 15, 2025 to avoid: 

• Lapse in licensure 

• Late fees 

• Licenses Lapse more than 2 years will Expire 

         After Online Renewal  

• Payment receipt from: receipts@alabamainteractive.org 

• Renewal card from: noreply@egov.com   

    Check spam/junk folders before contacting the Board. 

          Psychological Technicians – Annual supervision & reporting forms found on the Board’s 

 website; submit by email. 

   Inactive Licenses 

• Renewed annually (no CE required) 

• Confirm no practice in Alabama 

• May reinstate to Active status anytime (pending requirements) 

     Retire Your License 

• Submit completed paper form with wet signature (mark   DO NOT RENEW, then 

 date & sign). 

• Mail or email to psychology.board@psychology.alabama.gov. 

• Not available online. 

    Verify Status – Use the Board’s Primary Source Verification Tool to confirm: 

• Updated expiration date (Oct. 15, 2026) 

• Inactive status continuation  

(Allow up to 24 hrs for data refresh) 

  Questions? Contact Angie or Lori at psychology.board@psychology.alabama.gov. 
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